
From: David Hopkins
To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: NO! TO NORTHERN PASS
Date: Monday, November 27, 2017 5:32:48 PM

David Hopkins
59 Harvey Rd.
Deerfield, NH 03037

November 27, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

Long time resident of Deerfield. Long time resident of New Hampshire.
  I live in this state for a reason. I like to call it "The New Hampshire Advantage".
  The New Hampshire "Plan" should expect a business to conduct itself in a way that enhances quality
of life and the environment and not chip away at  "The Advantage".

Sincerely,
David Hopkins
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